

Baha'i hits the right note with faithful

WARWICK Baha'is June Lincoln and Graeme Eldridge participated in the inaugural Australian Baha'i Choral Festival, held in Sydney at the Baha'i House of Worship at Mona Vale on September 6.

More than 75 singers from all over Australia, Germany, Kosovo, New Zealand and the United States, learned the music in their homes and came together for three days of intensive rehearsals to bring together this beautiful concert of sacred music in many different languages and styles.

"The three days of rehearsal from 9 in the morning until 9 at night was very intense and tiring but very uplifting at the same time," said Graeme.

"Meeting and singing with other Baha'is from around Australia and overseas was a wonderful experience."

The concert was enjoyed by more than 500 people and the ABC recorded the event for its Radio National program, The Rhythm Divine, which was broadcast on Sunday13 September and is still available online.

The concert was held in partnership with the Sydney Sacred Music Festival and is planned to be an annual event.